

Loving minds



Hearts Hands



# Weekly Newsletter

#### Welcome Back

## Smart on the Outside!

#### Meet the Teacher

### Friday 4th September 2020



It is wonderful to have all the children back in school this week as the school has not felt the same since March.

There have been a number of changes to ensure St. Ambrose is Covid secure and the children have quickly adapted to some new systems and times in school.

Thank you to all the parents for your support.



The children looked fantastic this week when returning to school in their school uniforms. The children looked smart on the outside and we look forward to seeing them shine and be smart on the inside. If you need to purchase a uniform, details can be found on the school uniform page on the school website.

# MEET THE TEACHERS!

This year, the meet the teachers meetings will not happen due to Covid-19. Instead, each class teacher has put on their class page a 'Meet the Teacher' PowerPoint (with commentary). These share information about each year group and what the expectations are for your child in that class. If you have any further questions, please contact the school.

#### Happy Birthday

Adam & Aanyah



Please remember to order your child's school lunches everyday before 8:55am using their school grid account.

Please can we remind all parents to download the

School Spider app. The app will allow easy access

to all school information from anywhere on your mobile

phone. School Spider will

now be used to send all

messages and letters

home, bookings for clubs

and parents' evenings,

payments for all school

activities, permissions for

school trips and extra-

curricular activities. If

you do not download the

app you may miss out on

important information

regarding your child's

education.

#### **Punctuality**

Attendance and

punctuality are more

important than ever as

the children return to

school.

A reminder that school

starts at 8:45am for

Reception, Y2, Y4 and

Y6 and finishes at

3:15pm

Nursery, Y1, Y3 and

Y5 start at 8:55am and

finish at 3:25pm.

## **Assemblies**

#### After School Activities

As much as we enjoy parents coming into school and enjoying assemblies, unfortunately we can't allow parents into school due to Covid -19. The children will attend 1 assembly a week and if they receive an award or certificate, it will be on the weekly newsletter.



Breakfast Club and After School club will be available for children to attend. However, there is a maximum number we can have and places need to be booked at least 24 hours in advance. Regarding extracurricular activities (including sport), there will sadly be none on offer this half term.

# **School** Spider



# SCHOOL ASSEMBLY

#### Home Learning

Starting next week, the children from Year 1 to Year 6 will receive the following home learning: Reading - daily, Spellings - weekly, Maths and English home learning - sent home each week on a Thursday and returned on Tuesday. Children will also receive additional home learning on occasions for different subjects which will be more creative. Thank you in advance for your support

Twitter: @stambroserc

Facebook: St Ambrose RC Primary



Website: www.st-ambrose.manchester.sch.uk